
PUBLIC NOTICE 
City of Hawthorne Public Housing Agency 

 
 
The draft Housing Authority Annual Plan for 2022-2023 fiscal year are available for review. 
Questions and written comments regarding the draft PHA Plans may be submitted during the 
public review and comment period commencing February 24, 2022 and concluding April 12, 2022 
during a public hearing at 6PM in the Hawthorne City Council Chamber and should be addressed 
to Kimberly Mack, Housing and CDBG Programs Manager, at 4455 W. 126th Street, Hawthorne, 
CA 90250. You may also call (310) 349-1603 with any questions concerning the draft PHA Plans 
or the hearing. 
 
The publication of this notice begins a 45-day public review period. Copies of the draft PHA 
Plans will be available during the public review and comment period at the sites below and will 
run in the Harold Press Tribune 2/24, 3/3, 3/10, 3/17, 3/24, 3/31, and 4/7. 
. 
. 

City of Hawthorne City Hall – Housing Department 
4455 W. 126th Street 

Hawthorne, CA 90250 
Business hours: 7:30am -5:30pm (Mon –Thursday) 

 
City of Hawthorne City Hall – Office of the Clerk 

4455 W. 126th Street 
Hawthorne, CA 90250 

Business hours: 7:30am -5:30pm (Mon –Thursday) 
 

City Website 
http://www.cityofhawthorne.org/Housing 

 
 

http://www.cityofhawthorne.org/Housing

